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To: All Staff & Physicians 

From: Maura McKinnon, Chief Human Resource Officer 

Date: May 20, 2021 

Re: COVID-19 Pandemic Clinical and Support Staff Recruitment 
 
 
Various classifications are available to support the ongoing pandemic effort. Maximizing 
and consistently using the available professions/classifications up to full scope is 
paramount to success.  
 
Certain classifications have been identified as in scope to perform swabbing and /or 
immunization administration with the appropriate training.  
 
Please click here to review the classifications of work that can be assigned to various 
pandemic roles and tasks. 

 

 

https://skyline.rha-rrs.ca/CorCov19/Documents/Classifications%20for%20Panedemic%20Roles%202021%20Final.pdf

